



Office of the Mayor

One Civic Plaza NW, Albuquerque, NM 87103 Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

January 22, 2019

TO:

Klarissa J. Peña, President, City Council

FROM:

Timothy M. Keller, Mayor \checkmark

SUBJECT:

Mayor's Appointment of Mr. Fred J. DeGuio to the Airport Advisory Board

I am submitting for your advice and consent the following name for appointment to the Airport Advisory Board in accordance with the City of Albuquerque Ordinance 7-1-2-1.

APPOINTEE NAME

TERM January 1, 2022

Mr. Fred J. DeGuio 5516 Chelwood Park Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Mr. DeGuio is retired after 38 years of working in customer service and operations with three major US airlines. He has significant knowledge of flight schedules, aircraft, strategies, and history of all U.S. air carriers as well as many international carriers. Mr. DeGuio has resided in Albuquerque for 55 years and hopes to use his knowledge and experience to serve his city through this board.

Mr. DeGuio is a resident of Albuquerque's District 8, and will replace Mr. Jon D. Word as an At-Large member of the Board. His term will expire on January 1, 2022.

The remaining members are:

Representing	Name	Term
1. At Large	Mr. Lee M. Truitt	01/01/2021
2. At Large	Mr. Juan J. Carrizales	01/01/2020
3. Adjacent Neighborhood Rep	Vacant	
4. At Large	Vacant	
5. At Large	Vacant	
6. At Large	Mr. William Ferguson	01/01/2021
7. At Large	Mr. Jim Maddox	01/01/2021
8. At Large	Mr. Joseph D. Grasso	01/01/2019
9. At Large	Mr. Jon D. Word	01/01/2019

Airport Advisory Board

Appointment of Mr. Fred J. DeGuio

Page 3

Sarita Nair, Chief Administrative Officer

Date

1 /30/17